
From:  Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>

Sent time:  08/30/2018 09:33:15 AM

To:  Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org>; Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center MOU
 

Thanks, Wes!
‐ Tom
 
 
From: Wes Pringle <wes.pringle@lacity.org> 
Sent: Thursday, August 30, 2018 9:12 AM
To: Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com>
Cc: Tom Gaul <T.Gaul@fehrandpeers.com>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Center MOU
 
Hi Miguel,
 
I have attached the approved MOU.
 
Wes
 
On Tue, Aug 21, 2018 at 3:08 PM Miguel Nunez <M.Nunez@fehrandpeers.com> wrote:

Hi Wes,
 
I’m attaching the draft MOU for Hollywood Center, the updated project on the prior Millennium project site.  Let me
know if you have any questions or comments.  Let us know when you have reviewed and we can set‐up a call or
meeting to discuss any input you have.  Thank you.  
 
 
Regards,
Miguel
 
Miguel Núñez, AICP
Senior Associate

Los Angeles
600 Wilshire Blvd, Suite 1050
Los Angeles, CA 90017
﴾213﴿ 261‐3050
 

 
‐‐
‐‐ 

Wes Pringle. P.E.
Transportation Engineer
Metro Development Review100 S. Main Street,
9th FloorLos Angeles, CA  90012Cell Phone: 213-
718-0713

Los Angeles Department of Transportation

213.972.8482 
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